
 

 

15 December 2021 

 

 

 

Exellency, 

 

Further to my letter dated 29 September 2021 regarding the nomination of members of the 

board of the 10 Year Framework of Programmes on Sustainable Consumption and Production 

(10YFP), I have the honour to inform you that due to nominations still being received from 

regional groups, including two received today 15 December 2021, I have decided to postpone the 

consideration of this agenda item by the plenary of the General Assembly to a later date to be 

announced.  

 

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration. 

 

 

 

 

Abdulla SHAHID 

 

 

 

 

All Permanent Representatives and  

Permanent Observers to the United Nations  

New York 

 


